

December 8, 2015

Verizon Pioneers - Headquarters Council

Mrs. Fran Spagna

607 Dolores Drive

Broomall, Penna. 19008

Dear Fran....

On behalf of ActionAIDS, I wanted to "thank you", again this year, for the tremendous donation of childrens' toys, which Ron and Jay brought back from last week's Bell Pioneer's Luncheon. I think this was the largest collection of toys we have received at any one time, in the past few years! Thanks, too, for treating them both to lunch (Ron said he just LOVED the salmon!!!).

Please thank all of those Pioneers for us who contributed and donated these wonderful toys to our Family Program. They will be distributed to worthy families within the next two weeks. Ron and Jay also send their gratitude....they enjoyed the luncheon, the food, the "company" and seeing all of you once again!

Have a wonderful Holiday Season, Fran! May you all be blessed for your generosity to us and to those whom we serve.

Sincerely,

Kevin J. Burns

Executive Director

ActionAIDS, Inc.

& Sum